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Leah Allison

From: Leah Allison
Sent: Friday, March 16, 2018 3:03 PM
To: 'Leah Allison (lallison@peoriagov.org)'
Subject: FW: Street Name Change

From: Jim Kosner [mailto:jimax.jkosner@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2018 9:22 AM 
To: Leah Allison <lallison@peoriagov.org>; Joe Dulin <jdulin@peoriagov.org>; Ross Black <rblack@peoriagov.org>; 
Denise Moore <dmoore@peoriagov.org>; Eric Setter <esetter@peoriagov.org> 
Subject: Re: Street Name Change 

 
Leah, 
 
Thank you for getting back to me. We are proposing changing our new location of business from 'Precast Way' 
to 'JIMAX Place'. In further reviewing what the  differences between streets, boulevards, avenues, and other 
roads I feel that the definition for place may be a better choice if it is possible. The legal definition is  " Place 
(Pl.): A road or street that has no throughway—or leads to a dead end. "  We see this to be most 
fitting as the road dead ends into our new location. Please note that it appears that one of the adjacent property 
owners (terry burnside) is also a competitor of JIMAX LLC and may cause a fuss just to be difficult. Our entire 
team is excited for the opportunities that this new location will provide for us.  We have a tentative closing date 
set for march 15 however we will most likely be closing sooner. Our goal is to be operation from this location 
for the start of the Code Enforcement season.  
 
Jim  
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